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| am in favor of passage of House Bill 5019. The right to life is the most fundamental right

of humanity. To amend the bill of rights to the Kansas Constitution should be decided by the
people through their elected representatives, not through Judicial opinion. | support reserving
“to the people of Kansas, through their elected state legislators, the right to pass laws to
regulate abortion” because | agree “there is no Kansas constitutional right to abortion or to
require the government funding of abortion.”
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